
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Monday, May 23, 2022 

 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Popcorn Chicken  

   

BIRTHDAYS:   Sophia Anaya 

    Katelyn OToole   

 

 

1. It has been a very successful season for the Gurrie Soccer Program in 2022.  This year 

was a building block and set the foundation for the years ahead.  This group of soccer 

players created a flourishing soccer culture here in District 105.  A philosophy that isn't 

focused on winning but on making a commitment to the team and to yourself, to give 

your best effort and try to get better every single day.   

 

With that positive attitude the Gurrie Gold team was able to end their season with a 5-1 

record, with their only loss coming in penalty kicks to George Washington 

(Red).  Anthony Morales finished the season with 12 goals, while Alexis Chavez played 

outstanding goalie in net throughout the season. Lylah Radi played solid in the midfield, 

while Tariq Radi held the defense together.  Overall, every member on the team 

improved each game and gained the confidence to try new positions out. 

 

The Gurrie Blue team finished with a 3-3 record winning 3 out of its last 4 games and 

losing one in penalty kicks.  Fernando Hernandez led the way with 10 goals while Miles 

Bryck had 5 assists.  Every player was involved each and every game, making it truly a 

team effort every game.  The coaches are so proud of every soccer player who came out 

this year and gave their best effort.  We are excited for the 2023 Soccer Season! 

 

Coach Wilkinson  

 
 

 

     

     

     

 


